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Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board (DNFSB) Acting Chairman  

                            Announces Oak Ridge Resident Inspector Assignment 
 
 
Washington, DC—Acting Chairman Hamilton is pleased to announce the assignment of 
Brandon Weathers to the position of DNFSB Oak Ridge Resident Inspector—primarily 
for the Y-12 National Security Complex— effective December 2018.   
 
Mr. Weathers has been a member of the Board’s technical staff since January 
2016.  Most recently, he served as the Y-12 Cognizant Engineer.  Prior to that, he 
provided oversight of safety bases development and implementation for facilities across 
the Department of Energy (DOE) complex.  Before joining the Board, Mr. Weathers 
worked as a Senior Engineer at MPR Associates, Inc. and Southern Company where he 
worked on various nuclear engineering projects.  Mr. Weathers holds a B.S. in Nuclear 
and Radiological Engineering and an M.S. in Mechanical Engineering from the Georgia 
Institute of Technology. 
 


